
Name: __________________________________ 

Class 8A Homework Newsletter – Wednesday 6
th

 November 2013 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you had a good half-term break, if you were fortunate enough to have one. Many thanks for supporting your 

child with his/her Guy Fawkes homework, before the break.  

   

 

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Kind Regards, 
 

      A.Kellington 
 

Mr Kellington 

Class 8A Teacher 
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This week’s homework is linked to an important date in the calendar, of 11
th

 November. I would like the children 

to conduct some research into Remembrance Day and explain the significance of the day and how it is observed in this 

country and around the world. This work can be hand-written or word processed and can include pictures or illustrations 

to help explain the text. As ever, please do not allow your child to copy text from the internet. Websites that may assist 

with this work include: http://projectbritain.com/Remembrance.html, http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/events/remembranceday/ 

,http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Remembrance_Day and http://www.britishlegion.org.uk/remembrance. 

The deadline for handing in this homework is Wednesday 13
th

 November 2013. There will also be a Spelling Test 

on this day of ‘-ic’ and ‘-al’ words.  
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